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Yale's Office of the Secretary and Vice President for University Life, Mental Health and Counseling, and the Office
of the General Counsel have released a new Resources for Students in Distress website [1]. This is a great tool to
support students, faculty, staff, friends, and family members in a variety of ways, so please review it's contents and
help to spread the word about this great new resource. 
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